
  

9 Peach Tree Hill Road | Livingston | New Jersey | 07039 

January 6, 2025 
 
 
 
 
Re: Letter of FDA Compliance 
 
Product: PE (Polyethylene) Gloves 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
This letter is to certify that our IBS PE Gloves are produced from materials which fully comply with 
FDA regulation for food contact and safe for food handling. 
 
Thank you for being an Inteplast Group customer. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Joe Wang 
Global Sourcing Manager 
Inteplast Group   
 
 


